
Whitegate E-Safety Path

At Whitegate School we follow this path of rules when using technology

to keep ourselves and others safe.

➔ I will only go on websites and apps as instructed by the adults in

school.

➔ I will ask for help when I see something I don’t understand or trust.

➔ I will not share personal information about myself or others. E.g. my

name, address or photographs.

➔ I will not share my usernames and passwords with other people

except my teachers and parents/carers.

➔ I will not use the audio, picture or video features on technology

without my teacher’s permission.

➔ If using a website or app that allows ‘chat’ features, I will ask for

my teacher’s permission before communicating.*

➔ I will be kind online and tell my teacher if someone is being unkind

to me.

If I do not follow these rules, I understand my use of technology at

school could be limited or removed on a temporary or permanent basis.

I can speak to Miss Monks or the E-Safety officers if I have any worries

or questions about technology and E-Safety.

*Teachers will be aware if they are asking children to access websites/app that allow ‘chat’ features
before giving permission for children to access them.


